
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

16th December 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
School closes on Friday 20th December 2024 at 2:00pm. Please make arrangements to collect your child/children at 
this earlier time. 
 
School re-opens on Tuesday 7th January 2025 at 8:40am. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a peaceful and happy holiday. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
H. Atkinson-Smith  

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith  
Headteacher 

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              

 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

16th December 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
School closes on Friday 20th December 2024 at 2:00pm. Please make arrangements to collect your child/children at 
this earlier time. 
 
School re-opens on Tuesday 7th January 2025 at 8:40am. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a peaceful and happy holiday. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
H. Atkinson-Smith  

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith  
Headteacher 

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              


